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To: Hornsea Project Four
Subject: RE: Hornsea Project Four Offshore Wind Farm EN010098: response required by Monday 18 October
Date: 15 October 2021 11:33:21

Dear Caroline

Thank you for your email.

Because of the location and scope of the project the City of York
Council will not be making comments as part of the national
infrastructure planning process.

Kind Regards
Gareth

Gareth Arnold | Development Manager
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